

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

14th September 2016

Dear Parents

Nursery Photographs

Nursery photographs will take place on **Tuesday 20th September**, those children who attend nursery on a Tuesday will be taken to the photographer by nursery staff.

If your child does not attend nursery on a Tuesday but attends nursery on a Wednesday they will have their photos taken on the Wednesday 21st September, nursery staff will take children to the photographer.

Parents of children who do not attend nursery on a Tuesday or Wednesday but would like their son/daughter to have their photograph taken please arrive at nursery at 9 am on Tuesday 20th September, parents must stay with their children.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

